
 U.S. Department of Labor            Employment and Training Administration  
                    Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center  

                          Room 6M12 – 61 Forsyth Street S.W. 
                                                                           Atlanta, Georgia  30303 
 
 
 
 
October 24, 2017 
 
Ms. Cissy Proctor 
Executive Director 
Florida Department of Economic  
Opportunity 
The Caldwell Building, Suite 212 
107 East Madison Street, MSC 100 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-4120 
cissy.proctor@deo.myflorida.com 
 
Dear Ms. Proctor: 
 
Your Fiscal Year (FY) 2018 Unemployment Insurance (UI) State Quality Service Plan 
(SQSP) is approved.  We are enclosing a copy of the UI SQSP countersigned signature 
page for your records. 

 
We appreciate the outstanding cooperation of your UI staff in developing the FY 2018 
SQSP and look forward to working with your agency as you implement your plans for 
continuous improvement of the UI program in the upcoming year.  Please contact Mr. 
Charles Webb at (404) 302-5357 or Ms. Rosemary Williams-Raysor at (404) 302-5378 
should you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Les Range 
Regional Administrator 
 
Enclosure  
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